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Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We will be holding phonics workshops for the parents/carers of children in Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 on the following days: 

 

 Year 1- Monday 9th October 9.10am – 10.00am (please note that this is a change from the 

original date) 

 Year 2 - Thursday 12th October 9.10 am– 10.00am 

 RI Tuesday -17th October 9.10am – 10.00am 

 RB Thursday - 19th October 9.10am – 10.00am 

 

I will begin the workshop with an introduction to phonics and how it is taught at Bonneville using 

the ELS scheme.  This session will take place in the Infant Hall.  This will be followed by the 

opportunity to watch your child being taught phonics by their phonics teacher and end with a 

final question and answer session back in the hall. 

 

Phonics is a key skill in developing a child’s reading and writing skills, so it would be great to have 

as many parents attend as possible. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Miss Auton 

          KS1 and EYFS Assistant Head 

 
 

 


